
 

 

 
 
                BBI Higher Educational Institute 
            School of International Hospitality 

September 6, 2015 

To all BBI professors  

 

Is difficult to describe in few words one year of a great experience in BBI, I would 
like thank to all of you who had the time and patience to share your knowledge and 
experience in order to develop a future professional. 

I want you to know I keep all your advices and words as a treasure, now I go back 
home as a better professional, with a wide professional vision, ready to share my 
experience. 
 
Thanks BBI for opened your doors to me, I was far away from home and my family, 
but here I meet my new family, and learnt the value of the friendship and solidarity 
without boundaries.  
 
Congratulation BBI for being an international school with the best of the values 
RESPECT. Whish you the best in the development of the new projects.  
 
Thanks  
 

Mr. Louis Robert 
Mr. James Gendarme 

Mr. Philippe Blanchard 
Mrs. Julie Crampton 
Mrs. Maria Halaburt 
Mr. Hans de Meyer 
Mr. Didier Haccoun 
Mr. Sadok Toumia 

Mr. Yves – Heni Gonner 
 
 
 See you in Nicaragua. 
 
Sincerely  
 
Leana Lanuza 
14851. 


